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Schedule of Services 

Sunday 9:00 AM Bible Classes (offered for all ages) 

 10:15 AM Morning Worship Assembly 

 6:00 PM Evening Assembly 

Tuesday 9:30 AM Ladies’ Bible Class (September-May) 

 6:45 PM Young Professionals’ Bible Study 

Wednesday 7:00 PM Bible Class 

Thursday 10:00 AM Community Bible Class (Preschool Childcare Provided) 

THOSE CHOSEN TO SERVE TODAY 

February 28, 2016 Morning Service Evening Service 

Hosts Karen Hopper/Lisa Geerman  

Welcome Center 
Beth Brockman/Marty Justice/
Marcia Mata/Brandy Medford 

 

Song Leader Sonny Taylor Sonny Taylor 

Prayer John Cheatham Gary LeMaire 

Communion Quinn Tolbert Ben Winford/Cody Powers 

Prayer/Scripture 
Reading 

Mac Brockman Ken Purvis 

Closing Remarks Raymond Walker Raymond Walker 

Nursery Janis Stegall/Nena Edgar  

Sunday, February 21, 2016 

9:00 AM Bible Class 420 

10:15 AM Worship 640 

6:00 PM Worship 237 

Contribution $43,995.21 

Wednesday, February 24, 2016 

7:00 PM Bible Class 321 

Where to find us: 

7300 Crownridge Drive, The Woodlands, TX 77382 

Phone/Voicemail: (936)273-0010 

Email: information@woodlandoaks.org 

Website: www.woodlandoaks.org 

February 28, 2016 

 

 

 

What is the Basis of Your Identity? 

If you were to meet someone who asked you to “tell them about 
yourself,” what would be the first thing you would say? How do 
you see yourself? What’s the most important thing in your life? 
What single characteristic most defines you? Is it your job? Is it 
that you are a mother? Is it your political party? Where you were 
born? 

In all honesty, I would likely start my response by saying, “I am a 
preacher.” But I think that is a response that reflects how I think 
they would see me rather than how I see myself. Don’t           
misunderstand—I do see myself as a preacher, but that’s not the 
most important characteristic in my life. I’m a Christian. That’s 
what defines me. 

When my daughters were young I often had discussions with 
them centered around the statement “I will never ask you to do/
not do something because I am a preacher. But I will ask and    
expect you to do/not do some things because you are a       
Christian.” 

There is a difference. A big difference. I hope you can see it. One 
response focuses on me and my concern about my job; the other 
focuses on them and their relationship to the Lord. One response 
says, “You have to focus on pleasing me;” the other says, “I want 
you to focus on pleasing God.” One leads to their belief that my 
job is more important than they are; the other helps them form 
their own identity based on pleasing God. 

The problems, cares, desires and concerns of life tend to make us 
forget who we are. We need to be reminded that this world and 
everything in it will pass away. Don’t be defined by the things  
associated with it. 

Remember what Jesus said, “But seek first his kingdom and his 
righteousness and all these things will be given to you as well.” 

-Ken Stegall 

Supported Children’s Homes 

Arms of Hope 
Cherokee Home for Children 
Children’s Homes of Lubbock 

Olive Branch Ministries—Peru 
Sunny Glen Children’s Home 
Hannah’s Hope—Cambodia 

Supported Mission Works 

Ron Clayton India 

Tyrone Mynhier South Sudan 

Benin School of Preaching West Africa 

Mission Printing Arlington, Texas 

Pat Scheaffer  Adventures in Missions 

Steve Austin Texas International Bible Institute 

Ralph Williams Instructor-Bear Valley Institute Extension School Program 

Eastern European Missions Biblical Institute of Central America 

 

Bible Class Coordinators 

Cradle Roll Jean Erwin 

Youth Matt Hemphill 

Adult Cleo Tarver 

Office Staff 

Gina Talbott Stephanie Freeze 

Deacons 

Administration Joel Blake  Greeting/Welcome Center 
Ben Brockman 

Michael Matheidas 

Audio/Visual & Media 
Mark Jetton 

Gary LeMaire 
 Involvement Brian Lee 

Building & Grounds 
Ken Purvis 

Doug Tucker 
 Local Evangelism Chuck Bryant 

Children’s Programs Richard Hyde  Special Ministries Dan Gray  

Communication Anthony Dozier  Sharing 
Kyle Gordley 

Bradley Welborn 

Education 
Matt Fitzgerald 
Quinn Tolbert 

 Ushers Kermit Brooks 

Family Life Center Chris Davis  Visitor Contacts James Young 

Fellowship Tim Riggs  Worship 
Scott Blake, Joey Dawson 

Bill Malone, Brant Mathis 

Finance 
Jeff Fleming 

Brandon Smith 
 Youth 

Matt Hemphill 
Terence O’Connor 

Foreign Missions Paul Gidden    

Ministers 

Pulpit Ken Stegall kstegall@woodlandoaks.org 

Youth Chris Tomberlin chris.tomberlin@woodlandoaks.org 

Visitation—Hospital/Shut-Ins Tom Herrick 

Servant Minister 



Announcements 

 

We invite you to join any of our Adult Bible Classes: 

“A Study of Angels” by Elton Stubblefield 
Location: Chapel Center Auditorium 

“Conversational Christianity” by Scott Logan 
Location: Worship Center Room 101 

“Marriage: What Was God Thinking?” by Nathan Ingram 
(20s & 30s i.e. TNT) 
Location: Worship Center Room 102 

“Selected Subjects Important to Young Professionals” by Robert Shock 
(Singles & Young Professionals) 
Location: Education Center Room B107 

W 
elcome to Woodland Oaks Church of Christ. We are hon-
ored you chose to worship with us this morning. Please complete the 
attendance card in the pew in front of you and place it in the contribu-

tion plate. Thank you for visiting us today! We look forward to meeting you! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

THIS WEEK 

Today 3:00 p.m. Youth to Crosby SNL 
 3:30-7:00 p.m. LTC Practices 
 5:00 p.m. VBS Planning Meeting 
 6:20 p.m. Bible Builders  
Tuesday 9:30 a.m. Ladies’ Bible Class 
 11:30 a.m. Men’s Luncheon 
 6:45 p.m. Young Professionals’ Bible Study 
Wednesday 5:30 p.m. Meal Followed by Congregational Singing 
Thursday 10:00 a.m. Community Bible Class & Luncheon 
Friday 10:00 a.m. Little Lambs Play Group 
Saturday 8:00 a.m. Men’s Break 

 11:00 a.m. Camp Wyldewood Luncheon 
 4:00 p.m. Youth Guys Night Out—Battlefield Houston 

PRAYERS 

Carter & JP McIntosh 

Katy & Jacob Britton 

Amanda & Jeremy Worley 

Rose & Alberto De Pena 

EXPECTANT FAMILIES 

Announcements 

The Secure Check-in System is active for children in the classes for birth to age 4. 

If you could use meals during times of need, please contact the church office at 936-273-0010 or information@woodlandoaks.org 

A cart for all donations is in the Worship Center foyer. 

FEBRUARY DONATION NEEDS: 
WOCC Sharing Pantry: Canned Fruit, Dried Fruit, Peanut Butter 
Sunny Glen Children’s Home: Paper Towels, Instant Side Dishes 

Children’s Home of Lubbock: Baked Beans 
Arms of Hope: Laundry Detergent 

 March 6 Spring Quarter Begins 
  Couples Shower for White/Spears 
  Youth Invasion at Zoe’s Kitchen 
 March 13 Sunny Glen Donations Due 

A staffed nursery for children birth to 2 years is available 

during each Sunday morning worship assembly in the 

Children’s Wing. A training room is located at the back of 

the auditorium for ages 3 and older. 

 Ken Coleman/heart catheterization February 26. 

 Wally Westbrook/CT scan found spot on kidney/potential kidney donor had  
 testing February 26. 

 Gina Talbott/recovering at home from knee surgery February 24. 

 Lorene Burright/recovering at home. 

  Tom Campbell/angioplasty February 25. 

 Ron Cole, Michael Dawdy, Earl Hurlbert, Debbie  Kroeschel, Kelly 
 Malone, Butch Merriman, Lisa Middlebrook,   Marilyn  Pate, Harold 
 Wade and Jim Weldon are battling cancer. 

 Please remember Linda Alexander, Margie Biggs, Fran Cote, Caleb Cox, 
Dot Dawdy, Mary Helen Foster, David Garza, Harry Hallows, Debi 
Hix, Peggy Hutcheson, Shirley Jones, Margret Korner, Nancy Lee, 
Marjorie Lockwood, Ronny Matheidas, Georgia Meadows, Carletta 
Moore, Bill Pieper, Kim Prahl, Michael Priest, Gert Robert, Bill    
Walton, Elizabeth Joan Webb, Karen Weber, Jimmy Worley, Jack  
Yovanovich and Ellouise Zapalac. 

Men’s Luncheon 
Tuesday, March 1—11:30 a.m. 
The Republic Grille Restaurant 

Bible Builders Meets Sunday Evenings 
Ages 2 to Kindergarten—Room B106 Education Center 

Children are dismissed during the song before the sermon. 
This Week’s Lesson: Exodus from Egypt/10 Commandments 

Memory Verse: 
Exodus 13:3—“the Lord used His mighty hand to bring you out of Egypt.” 

Couples Wedding Shower 
Honoring Maggie White & Daniel Spears 

Sunday, March 6, 2 to 4 p.m. 
At the Home of Nathan & Lindy Ingram 

The couple is registered at Macy’s and Williams Sonoma. 

Assistance Available for Homebound Members 
The Young Professionals Group of WOCC would like to aid our       
homebound members by performing yard and household      
maintenance chores. To set up a date and time for service,          
call 870-421-6594. 

June 12-16 

VBS PLANNING MEETING TODAY! 

For All Volunteers 

February 28—5:00 p.m. 

Worship Center Auditorium 

Contact Trisha Hyde with questions 

or for more information. 

Worship Training starts next week, March 6 for boys 
ages 4 to 8. These young men will be dismissed to the Chapel 
during the song before the evening sermon to practice    
leading singing with real A/V equipment. Contact Frank Kerze 
with the song to be practiced or for more information. 

Clothes Needed! 
The LTC Puppet Team is in need of clothes for their puppets.   
Build-A-Bear clothes work great, but some doll clothes may 
work as well. They specifically need a nice suit appropriate for a 
game show host and a military uniform with hat for a sergeant. 
Competition is Easter weekend, so if you can help with these 
needs please contact Pam O’Connor. 

Sunday morning classes will begin March 6 and conclude May 29. Wednesday 
evening classes will begin March 2 and conclude May 25. Congregational  
singing will continue the first Wednesday evening of each month. 

Please note the new address for 

Bogan & Carolyn Smith. 

Dates Subjects Teachers Location 

Sundays A Study of II Corinthians John Rowe 
Chapel Center 
Auditorium 

 
Christian Contentment in a        
Discontented World 

Michael Matheidas 
Worship Center 
Room 101 

 
Conversational Christianity 
(20s & 30s) 

Scott Logan 
Worship Center 
Room 102 

 
Bible Characters 
(Singles & Young Professionals) 

Rick Medford 
Education Center 
Room 107 

Wednesdays Unsung Heroes (and a few villains) Various Teachers 
Worship Center 
Auditorium 

Upcoming 2016 Spring Quarter Adult Bible Classes 

LTC Families! 
The LTC Coordinators would like to book a block of rooms for              
participants and their families at the Hilton Americas Hotel during this 
year’s LTC convention. Please contact Donnah Marshall or Richard Hyde 
if you plan to stay overnight Friday, March 25. 

The March Men’s Breakfast will be a father/son event 
this Saturday, March 5 at 8:00 a.m. Fathers are           
encouraged to bring their sons regardless of age.  
Please sign up in the foyer if you plan to attend. 

You’re Invited to a Camp Wyldewood Info Meeting & Luncheon 

Saturday, March 5 at 11:00 a.m. 

Past, present and future campers, families & friends are welcome! 

RSVP to office@campwyldewood.org 

or sign up at the Welcome Center. 


